
Notice to Mariners 
South Fork Wind Fisheries Monitoring 

In September 2021, Cornell University Cooperative Extension will be conducting a trawl survey on 
the F/V Bulldog in the near-shore waters along the southern coast of Long Island.  The survey is 
scheduled to occur between September 11th and September 18th (weather dependent).  The trawl 
survey will occur over approximately 5 days, and the crew intends to sample approximately 40 
stations along the route of the South Fork Wind Export Cable, and at a nearby reference site.  Tows 
will be 20 minutes in duration, at a speed of roughly 3 knots, so each tow will cover approximately 
one nautical mile.   See the attached chart for an outline of the areas that will be surveyed.

This information can also be found at our website us.orsted.com/mariners

Trawl survey, South Fork Wind Farm Cable Route

For more information contact:
 
Greg Decelles
Senior Environment and Permitting Specialist
Phone: 857.408.4497
Email: GREDE@orsted.com

About the Wind Farm
South Fork Wind is a 50-50 joint ventures between Ørsted and Eversource.

South Fork Wind is a planned offshore wind farm located 35 miles east of Montauk Point.

F/V Bulldog
Flag: USA
LOA: 80 ft
Call Sign: WDL3928
Lead Scientist:  Tara McClintock 
Email:  taf4@cornell.edu

VHF channels 13 & 16 will be monitored at all 
times




